
File No. GCCO/II/39/OTH/152/2021-CCAESTT-O/o PrCC-CCGST-ZONE-
CHENNAI
 
To
 
Shri. S.Vaikundarajan
Keeraikaranthattu,
Mahadevankulam PO
Tisaiyanvilai (Via)
Tirunelveli- 627-657
 
Gentleman,

Sub: Information under Right to Information Act, 2005-Reg.
******* 

 
Please refer to your letter dated 16.02.2022 on the above subject.

 
In this regard it is informed that as per Office Memorandum No. 10/2/2008-IR
dated 12.06.2008 "if a person makes an application to a public authority for
some information which is the concern of a public authority under any State
Government or the Union Territory Administration, the Central Public
Information Officer (CPIO) of the public authority receiving the application
should inform the applicant that the information may be had from the
concerned State Government/UT Administration. Application, in such a case,
need not be transferred to the State Government/UT Administration".
 
      Copy of the said  OM is enclosed for your reference.

 
  Yours Faithfully,

 
 

Encl : as above                                                       
                                                                         (RAJNI MENON) 
                                                                                                                      ASSISTANT COMMISSIONER   
                                                                                                                  Central Public Information
Officer
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